
 
 

INFORMATION SHEET – MONDAY 13th NOVEMBER 2023 
 

 
EMA payments  
 
Any queries about EMA payments please come to the office to discuss.  It is the responsibility of pupils to 
sort out any discrepancies. 
 
 
Flu Immunisations 
 
A reminder that Perth Academy's FLU immunisations are on 15th and 16th November 2023. 
 
A list of the times that pupils should attend the hall will be displayed in the school foyer and outside the 
main office. 
 
S2 - S6 pupils who have not returned consents will be able to self-consent on the day if nursing staff deem 
it appropriate. 
 
 
 
 

 


